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Comments: To: The Senate Committee on Human Services Aloha Sen. Chun-Oakland 
and members of the Committee, On behalf of the Community Alliance for Mental Health 
as well as United Self Help we would like to support SB2286. Unless placed under 
restrictions such as a rep-payee all disabled persons are considered capable of 
handling their own finances and should not be subject to coercion of any kind. Scott 
Wall VP/Legislative Advocate Community Alliance for Mental Health 




